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Dear Grote: 

Glad to hear that you got to Green Bank in good 
order and that you are not discouraged with the appearance 
of things there. Incidentally, I donlt know how widely the 
alternate name is being used, but I was qUite intrigued by 
Al Kelleher referring to it as Greenback in a letter the 
other day. Knowing AI, I doubt that it was unintentional. 

We are trying to get a reading on the first 
Mullard shipment. Will advise you as soon as we know any­
thing about it. 

I shove off for the West Coast for several days 
in approximately an hour. Accordingly, the Mullard prob­
lem and any others are left in more efficient hands than 
mine. 

Paul Scherer regretted that he didn't see you at 
the dedication. He was the tallest man in sight, and you 
mayor may not recall having talked with him the last time 
you were here. He is one of my favorite characters as well 
as Executive Officer of the Carnegie Institution of 
Washington and a member of our Grants Committee. He is 
very much worth talking to when, as and if you get to 
Washington. 

Best wishes, 
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Charles H. Schauer 
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